
NAMASKARAM, BULA VINAKA ! 

Greetings to all the parents / 

guardians of Nadi Sangam Pri-

mary School  & JACK N JILL  

I once again welcome each one 

of you to  Term 2 of 2022. 

INTRODUCTION  

A lot has happened during  the 

last term. I wish to acknowledge 

and thank you all for your contin-

uous and tremendous support 

through out. Without your sup-

port parents , we wouldn't have 

archived the success in term 1. 

The credit definitely goes to you 

and your child. Teachers on the 

other hand had played their role 

and part in carrying out their du-

ties diligently and with absolute 

care. Last Term was a bit of chal-

lenge for us in terms of Covid-19 

measures and safe re-opening of 

school. We had some major activ-

ities as per the newsletter sent 

earlier in Term 1.  VINAKAA!!! 

ACTIVITIES FOR THIS  TERM 

1. MID– YEAR exam for Years 

4-8 in week 4 [8th August—

12th August]. 

2. Formative assessment for 

Years 1-3 same week and 

date. 

3. Years 5 and 7 will sit for 

LANA in week 7 [30th Au-

gust—31st August]. 

4. Sangam Sadhu day on 2nd 

August. In-house celebration 

5. Netball in week 7 

6. Soccer in week 9 

7. Scouts rally in week 9 

8. Vaccination drive for 5 to 11 

year old to start from Au-

gust. 

9. On-going assessments in all 

subject areas for all classes. 

10. Weekly English and Vernac-

ular vocabulary test . 

PARENTS / GUARDIANS NEWSLETTER—TERM 2 

OTHER REMINDERS TO PARENTS 

REMINDER TO PARENTS 
AND GUARDIANS 

All Parents are  kindly re-

quested to visit the school 

office for any issues and clar-

ifications. We are ready to 

assist you should you require 

from our side.  

Co-operation and  support is 

highly needed from all the 

parents of Nadi Sangam Pri-

mary school to liaise with the 

admin team before taking any 

step further. As I have men-

tioned previously that  we are 

engaging all stakeholders 

through an open door policy. 

You can visit the school of-

fice from 7.00 am to 4p.m. 

Mon– Friday for any assis-

tance. We will be glad to 

assist you all. 

Dear Parent / Guardians. 

RE: COVID-19 PROTOCOLS IN PLACE 

You must have seen that there is an increase 

in the number of Covid-19 cases during the 

recent weeks. As such Ministry of Education 

through a circular has advised all schools 

to re-activate the protocols that were in 

place in the beginning of the year. This, to 

safe guard ourselves and protect the chil-

dren in school.  

It is compulsory for all the parents, guardi-

ans, visitors, teachers entering the school 

premises to wear mask. You may be not 

allowed if there is no mask. Please co-

operate to fight against this variant. For 

students we are strongly encouraging them 

to wear masks in school and public places. 

Please let the class teacher know if there 

are any issues with wearing masks. Temper-

ature check and hand washing is ongoing. 

We would like to seek co-operation from 

your end to keep everyone safe. Please feel 

free to call HT on 9718646 for further 

clarification. N
A
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